
 

 

3rd March 2025                                                                                                                      

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y5 Science Museum Trip 

 

To support the children’s learning in topics covered in the curriculum, we have organised a 
visit to the Science Museum in South Kensington. This year, we have been fortunate enough 
to secure a session for the children in the Wonder Lab. As we are using public transport, this 
trip is free of charge.  

 

Children will be visiting on Monday 19th May 2025. We will leave school at approximately 
9:15am and hopefully return by 3:15pm-3.45pm. We are travelling by bus to Sanderstead 
Station, train to London Victoria and tube to South Kensington. 

 

To ease the journey home, you may collect your child, or have your child collected by 
another adult, directly from Sanderstead Train Station. If you would like to do this, please 
indicate this on the google form. 

 

All children will need a packed lunch. If your child would like a Free School Meal on 
that day, please indicate on the Google form, and complete and return the order 
form to the school office by Monday 12th May 2025.  

 

Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform and sensible walking shoes as we will 
be outside for the majority of the day and a lot of walking is involved. 

 

The children will be supervised by adults at all times. If you can support with this trip, please 
express an interest on the Google form.  

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Year 5 Team 

    

    https://forms.gle/jFa8AwCjBX1bsExe9 

https://forms.gle/jFa8AwCjBX1bsExe9

